
TOWN of LYNNFIELD
 

PLANNING BOARD

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The Planning Board of the Town of Lynnfield will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, February 28, 2024 at 7:00 PM in the Merritt Center, 600 Market 
Street second floor, Lynnfield, MA. The purpose of the hearing will be to 
provide interested persons an opportunity to comment on the proposed 
amendment of the Rules and Regulations for the administration of the Tree 
Preservation Bylaw per, Ch 225 § 9.

The complete text of the proposed Rules and Regulations is on file with the 
Office of Planning and Conservation, Lynnfield Town Temporary Offices, 590 
Main Street, Lynnfield, MA 01940, where it is available for inspection during 
regular business hours.
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